
Friday Update, January 6, 2023 
 
Good evening Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with your Friday update, January 6, 2023. 
 

 
 
 

Happy New Year!  
 
We are very excited to welcome everyone back to school on Monday, January 
9th. I hope that everyone enjoyed their holiday break, and had time to relax with 
family and friends.  
 
Registration and New Family Orientation Meetings 
 
Our District is opening up Transitional Kindergarten and Kindergarten Registration 
for the 2023-2024 school year on Monday, January 23rd. We are excited to 
welcome our TK/Kinder students to our District. A postcard was sent to all 
families that live within the District boundaries detailing all of the New Family 
Orientation meetings and registration information, see below. All New Family 
Orientation meetings will be held in-person at the school sites.  



Please note that registration for Transitional Kindergarten students is for students 
turning 5 years old between September 2, 2023 to April 2, 2024.   
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 



Santa Clarita Public Library 
 
I want to remind our families that we have great resources available to our 
students at the Santa Clarita Public Library, located at:  
 

 
 

Please see below about activities coming up in the month of February.  
 

 



 
 

FEBRUARY

LEGO®  Block Party 3:30 p.m.
Thousands of pieces available to 

make new creat ions!

23
Feb.

15
Feb.

14
Feb.

7
Feb.

Crafternoon 3:30 p.m.
Make fun Valent ine's baskets! 

Wild Thing 4:00 p.m.
Open Mic Puppet  Show! Make your 

own puppet  show based on your 

favorite book, story, or song!

Read to a Dog 4:00 p.m.
Read to the wonderful service 

dogs of Pet  Partners/ SCV Therapy 

Dogs! 

EVENTS
Check Out  Upcoming 

Event s at  t he Canyon 

Count ry Jo Anne Darcy 

Branch t his Mont h!

SantaClaritaLibrary.com or 661-259-0750

For more information:

“The Sulphur Springs Union School District does not endorse, sponsor, supervise or guarantee the quality 

of services. Because employees and/ o volunteers of such organizations are not District employees, we 

cannot require background or licensing checks. For the safety and wellbeing of your children while 

participating in such activities, you are encouraged to make such inquiries of the program operator.”



 
 
We look forward to seeing you and your child on Monday. Wishing you a 
wonderful weekend. Thank you.  
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